
 

 

 

                                June 2025 

Dear Prayer Partners 

  We are rejoicing in two more precious souls that have accepted 

Christ as their Savior since our last prayer letter. The first is Luz, a 

woman from the Dominican Republic who moved to Argentina many 

years ago and is married to an Argentine. She and her husband run a 

rotisserie about four blocks from our house where we frequently 

purchase chicken and french fries (A family favorite). The second is 

Brenda, a realtor who is helping us to look for another house.  Please 

pray for Brenda as she is dealing with some very serious health issues. 

Please also pray for their husbands to get saved and come to church.  

Continue to pray for Felipe, his mother Adriana, and grandmother, 

Norma.  Felipe is Caleb and Joel’s friend and has been mentioned in our 

prayer letters several times. He and his mother lost nearly everything in 

the flood we talked about in our last letter and are living with the 

grandmother, Norma. They frequently attend our church but need to be 

saved. They really enjoy attending, but their Catholic background makes 

if difficult for them to see their need for salvation by grace through faith. 

 In August, we will be back in the States for a for a couple of 

months to take Caleb, our oldest, to Crown Bible College.  Please be in 

prayer for him as he makes this big step in life, and for us as we will be 

coming back to Argentina without him.  We will be available for a few 

meetings during September and October but will not be able to travel 

long distances due to logistics. 

 Please pray for an Argentine brother, David Tapia who will be 

filling the pulpit for me in our absence. You can see him in the bottom 

picture with us getting ready to go out on visitation. He is in the middle 

back.  Brother Tapia is very faithful in our churches. He has taught for us 

many times, plays the guitar, and sings. He is a great help and blessing. 

Please continue to pray for the new church work, for more souls to be 

saved, and that things will go smoothly in our absence. 

Pray for our housing situation as we hope to move before furlough. 

The Grinstead Family, 

BIMI Missionaries in Argentina, South America 


